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Memorandum 
 
To: School Committee  
From: Kristin Gentili, Foodservice Director   
Date: September 15, 2021  
Re: Acceptance of Donation from Student Cafeteria Balances  
 
 
Three Natick families of graduating seniors have donated their remaining balances to the foodservice general 
account; Wilcox, Woessher, and McGarry families for a total of $131.95.  
 
          Sincerely, 

	

Kristin Gentili RD, LDN 
Director of Food Services 
15 West Street 
Natick MA 01760 
508-647-6611 
kgentili@natickps.org 
 


